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October 25, 2006 
 
 
Property Owner 
 
 
Thank you for submitting your Property Nomination Form for parcel 
#________________ located at ___________________.  The Green Space Advisory 
Board has made a field visit and applied the Green Space/Natural Features Criteria to 
further evaluate this parcel.  We have determined that all the parcels nominated meet the 
criteria and should be forwarded to City Council for further evaluation.   
 
The Green Space Millage provides very limited funds and there are a number of parcels 
to consider.  The next step would be to gain an insight into (1) the conveyance method 
preference; (2) the length of time that would be available to complete the transfer; and (3) 
the price you would ask.  The parcel listed above currently has a 2006 State Equalized 
Value of ______________ according to the Rochester Hills Assessing Department.  The 
timing of a conveyed parcel is important as the city will be seeking land acquisition 
grants, and we hope you will work with the city in an effort to obtain grant funding for 
your parcel. 
 
Once we have your response, we will re-evaluate your nomination.  Properties must be 
reasonably priced for further consideration.  Should we decide to proceed, a state 
licensed, certified appraiser will be selected to provide the city with an appraisal of the 
listed property. 
 
Your response is needed by December 1, 2006.  If you have questions contact Mike 
Hartner, Parks Department at 248-841-2552.  Send your response to: Green Space 
Advisory Board, City Clerk’s Office, 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, Rochester Hills, MI  
48309. 
 
We would again like to thank your for your interest in working with us in our green space 
preservation efforts. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Gerald G. Carvey, Chairperson 
Green Space Advisory Board 
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